
Tuesday, March 8th, 2011 

The United City of Yorkville is on Facebook 

Yorkville, Ill. – The United City of Yorkville and the Yorkville Parks and Recreation 

Department and the REC Center are now on Facebook. Follow us today for news, press releases, 

events, and more, and don’t forget to tell your friends! 


